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MONTHLY UPDATES   

After a moment of silence held for the 
members of the armed services, civil 
servants, sick club members, and deceased 
club members, the meeting was called to 
order by President Dick Zontini. There were 
34 members in attendance. There was one 
new member voted in.  Welcome to 
Maspenock David O’Brien. 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Leo reported that there are 383 regular 
members, 98 lifetime members, 20 spouse, 8 
military, 20 junior rifle, 4 student and 1 junior 
member for a total of 534 members.   

TREASURER 

Lloyd Currie presented the report.   He 
reviewed the end of the year numbers and 
the details of the 2019 budget. There are no 
updates on the solar plans. 

RECORDING SECRETARY 

Minutes were submitted to The Sportman’s 
News and made available for email 
publication. Thank you Ed Davis for 
recording notes for me. 

DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

Buddy Mainini presented the report.  Topics 
will be covered under the committees. 

TRAP  

Steve reported that Joe Aiken shot the first 
25 straight of the year (not his first one).  
New members were reminded that Trap 
shoots on Wednesdays and Sundays and 
they are welcome to come up to use their 2 
free rounds of clays during that time.    

WORCESTER COUNTY LEAGUE 

Steve went to the last meeting. WCL league 
will be holding their raffle.  This year they will 
raffle a Henry 30/30 and a Henry .22.  Steve 
will be able to get tickets.  Let him know if 
you would like one.  The raffle will be held on 
March 20, 2019. The club does not have a 
delegate at this time.  Each club can have up 
to 4 delegates. See a director if interested. 

JUNIOR PROGRAM 

No Report 

RIFLE RANGE 

Terry Thomas reported that The Hangover 
Shoot was held on January 1st.  There were 14 
competitors and 17 entries. Everyone had a 
good time.  The next match will be held on 
April 7th.  2019 matches will be held the first 
Sunday of each month except for July.   

 

INDOOR/OUTDOOR PISTOL 

There was no outdoor pistol report.  It was  
reported that the indoor leagues are going 
well as a team. The matches are shot using 
.22 pistols at 50 feet. The Postal matches are 
shot on Thursdays and the Travel league is 
shot on Wednesdays.   There are a couple of 
extra pistols available for members to try if 
interested in shooting in either league. 
Coaching is available and Thursday evenings 
are the best time for this. A new member 
tried it out and found everyone to be very 
helpful.  

FISH & GAME 

Dewie reported that at the time of the 
meeting the ice on the pond was not hard 
enough for skating but probably would be 
soon. He will have dates for the Fishing 
Derby at the next meeting.  

ENTERTAINMENT 

Ed Davis reported on upcoming events for 
February. 

STRUCTURE AND GROUNDS 

No report. 
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ARCHERY 

No report. 

SAFETY 

Dave asked the membership to notify him if 
supplies were used from the first aid kits so 
they could be replenished. 

OLD BUSINESS 

The election resulted in the directors 
remaining the same. Dewie Mann and Dave 
Pedroli received 2 year positions and Ed 
Davis a 1 year position.  Leo O’Rourke will 
remain Financial Secretary and Michelle 
St.Gelais will remain recording secretary. 
President Dick Zontini was once again 
appointed as was Vice President Dom 
D’Agosino and Safety Director Dave 
Vergilles. Buddy Mainini will remain 
Chairman of the Board and the current 
committee chairpersons will stay the same. 
Thank you to Terry Thomas and Bill Nelson 
for conducting and counting the ballots for 
the election. 

NEW-BUSINESS 

There were 5 appropriations requested and 
approved. They were for upgrade of the 
ventilation system, new radiator valves, 
purchase of a case for the defibrillator, 
Insulation for areas downstairs and money to 
have the downstairs area professionally 
cleaned.  

GOOD OF THE CLUB  

Dave Pedroli won the monthly cash door 
prize.  Congratulations! Meeting adjourned 
7:55 Respectfully submitted, Michelle 
St.Gelais 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


